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Bulletin   15  

REMINDERS AND NOTES 
 
Dec. 19th—5th Grade Christmas 
Program- at 6:30 pm @PMHS 
Dec. 20th—last day of  
School before winter break. 
Jan. 6th-School Resumes 
 

 PHONE NUMBERS!!!!! 

MAIN NUMBER 789-2500 

CAFETERIA 789-2545 

ATTENDANCE 789-2502 

TRANSPORTATION 789-6220 

THE GENERAL DISPATCH 
DOUGLAS MACARTHUR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

454 EAST STOP 11 ROAD 

INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA  46227 

www.perryschools.org/dm/  

“BUILDING HEARTS AND MINDS” 

Bethany Gibson, Principal 
Kyle Scaringe, Assistant Principal 
December 13, 2024 

“Engagement of Students is our Priority”             #WeGrowKids 

INTRA-DISTRICT TRANSFER REQUESTS FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOLYEAR 

 
For elementary and incoming kindergarten students currently living in Perry  
Township, Intra-District Transfer applications will be accepted  January 6-February 7, 
2025. Applications will only be accepted after this period from families that are new to 
Perry Township. Acceptance letters will be mailed to households after March 14, 2025. 
If a parent chooses not to accept the Intra-district transfer for the 2025-2026 school 
year, they must notify the office of Assistant Superintendent for Foundational Learning 
at The Perry Township Education Center no later than April 11, 2025. Each  
Kindergarten Academy will be able to accept up to 20 transfer students.   Intra-District 
Transfers are good for as long as you are in the school.  A new form will need to be 
submitted when going into the 6th grade, or from kindergarten into 1 st grade.    
Current transfer students do not need to complete a new form.  Requests must be 
turned into the requested school by February 7, 2025. 

On Thursday, December 
19th our students will be  
attending the 5th grade 
Christmas Program at Perry  
Meridian High School. We 
will leave MacArthur at 
11:45 in the morning and we 
will return to MacArthur 
around 1:30.  NO student 
may be picked up or 
dropped off at the high 
school. Please try not to 
make any appointments 
for that day. If a student 
has an appointment they 
will have to be picked up 
from MacArthur no later 
than 11:15.  
Thank you! 

http://www.perryschools.org/dm/







